
Academy on the 

Hills  

December Newsletter  
In DECEMBER we will be learning about… 

The COLORS OF THE SEASON and how we celebrate with 

lights. We will also learn about the DIFFERENT HOLIDAYS we 

celebrate in winter and how CHRISTMAS is celebrated 

around the world. Finally, we will learn about our FAMILY 

TRADITIONS and make RESOLUTIONS for the NEW YEAR!!  

  Vacation Credits  

Each family is entitled 2 weeks of vacation per calendar year 

where they are only required to pay 50% of their regular tui-

tion. Please remember that to receive the 50% discount, your 

child must be absent an entire week (Monday-Friday).  

 

12/2 Jamie L.      12/17 Anagh B.     12/5 Beckett A.       12/18 Dorsa H.     12/5 Shahan F.      

12/26 Isaiah L.    12/01 Alina A.     12/07 Scarlett M.       12/28 Zavian S.  

                       AOTH Holiday Show  

Please join us for our annual HOLIDAY SHOW       

Thursday, December 12th  

Infant/Two’s/Jr PreK/PreK 1         10:30am              

    Pre—k2/TK—Kindergarten            12:30pm 

Jackets 

With the cold weather fast approaching, we kindly 

ask that you send your child with a jacket to keep 

them warm. To help prevent any mix-ups, please 

remember to label the jacket with your child’s name. 

Thank you so much for your help!  

                 AOTH School Closure  Dates 

December 23rd, 24th, 27th & 30th 6:30 am—

3:30 pm. 

                Wednesday December 25th  Closed 

                Thursday     December 26th  Closed   

                Tuesday       December 31st Closed  

                Wednesday  January 1st  Closed  

We are back to regular business hours on January 

2nd.  

 

No Make-up Days  

With the Holidays approaching we would like to remind you that we are NOT able to accommodate any makeup days if 

school is closed on your regular scheduled day. 

Sign in/out! 

 It is mandatory that you sign your child/ren in and out EVERY DAY! California Title 

22 requires all students to be signed in and out to be compliance with state regula-

tions. If we find that your child is at school but not signed in, we will require some-

one to come and sign accordingly.  

Car Seats 

We wanted to let you know that our Christmas tree will be 

displayed in the front, so we kindly ask you to find alternative 

storage for your car seat. We're so sorry for any inconvenience this 

may cause and appreciate your understanding!  


